December 18, 1975

HMEMORANDUM
TOE Deputy Commissionep Hullar
SUBJECT: "Moon Tree" Seedlings

Enclosed is background information in regard to New York's
request for "Moon Tree" seedlings. We have been allocated one
seedling at the present time to supply Commissioner Faber's
request for his project at a national landmark, the Fulton Ferry
in Brooklyn,

We will request that an additional +wo seedlings be allocated
to the State to establish or commemorate historico points-of-interest,
Creation of two sites perhaps in Buffalo and Syracuse would enable
most people in the State to appreciate the seedlings and would
generate renewed interest in the State's and Nation's forests,

J.0. Preston, Director
Division of Lands & Forests
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